
Sunday was probably the nicest day we’ve had to shoot ever.  Mosquitos were scare, temps 
were moderate, and a nice steady breeze out of the east made for a great shooting day.  This is 
the first time we’ve shot across the course in two years.  Unfortunately it showed.  Practice, 
practice, practice.  It was good to see some new faces for the Mid-Range Prone event.  There 
were some respectable scores posted.  We haven’t been very consistent with use of the correct 
target for MRP and F-Class so we’ll work on that.  Our next match is 9 Jul and we’re only 
planned to shoot MRP.  Come on out and bring a friend.   

Match Results 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Jz8C2dtIriaVBSkKJc-I3sH7oN_PrII6/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100542894490495739552&rtpof=true&sd=true

